
From: Allison MacEwen
To: Jaclynne Hamel
Cc: Cheryl Mosher
Subject: FW: Borden gas station
Date: Monday, July 10, 2023 11:18:18 AM

 
 

From: Allison MacEwen 
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 7:34 AM
Subject: FW: Borden gas station
 
 
 
From: Megan Fletcher [mailto:fletchermegan83@gmail.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 5, 2023 1:51 AM
To: Allison MacEwen <AMacEwen@irac.pe.ca>
Subject: Borden gas station
 
I’m writting this to show how I object to a new gas station being put into Borden . It’s
ridiculous I’m from Crapaud and I make it a point to go to Howatts and Ceritties for my gas
not only because I need gas but because of the ppl who run these stores. Borden has three gas
stations so what would the point be of putting a new one in? The locals and surrounding areas
will most deffintky reject it and stay with who we know and love it’s loyalt.  Also Borden has
three gas stations but Crapaud is in the middle of summerside and Ch town and we don’t even.
Have one yet you want to add another to Borden just blows my mind it’s a horriable idea and
yes maybe during the summer you would get some business from people visiting PEI but
honestly Borden and surrrounding areas will not support the new gas station and stand strong
as a community. Even if you put a gas station in Crapaud I’d still go to Borden they are
amazing ppl your treated like family . So so against that idea along with many others who
share my feelings 
 
Megan FLETCHER
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